
  

 

 

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : Invitation from the 

BWSPA 

 

 

BWSPA Committee Meeting - Monday 12th 
January at 7 pm in The Sixth Form Centre  

  
Dear All  
  
Everyone is very warmly invited to the first BWSPA Commi ttee 
Meeting of the new year next Monday, 12 January.  We will be  
meeting at the slightly earlier time of 7 pm in The Sixth Form  
Centre.  There is a busy year ahead with planning for the Quiz 
Night, The Fathers' and Sons' Evening, Founder's Day Fair and 
The Summer Ball to name but a few of the events planned.  It 
would be great - as always - to see you there.  New faces and 
ideas are always welcome.  Don't worry if you can't make a 
regular commitment to come to every meeting - come when you 
can.   
  
The Agenda for Monday's meeting can be found on the website 
- as can minutes from previous meetings.   
  
Kind Regards and All Best Wishes for 2015  
All at The BWSPA  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT - PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL AS IT WILL NOT GO TO YOUR SCHOOL 
 

Any files attached to this email are sent by and are the responsibility of the school. 
 

Having problems accessing ParentMail? 
 

If you are having problems accessing ParentMail, or receiving messages, please click here for help. 


